SNOMED CT Expo 2023 - Call for Abstracts now open

Dear SLPG Members,

We are pleased to announce that the call for abstracts for the SNOMED CT Expo 2023 is now open. We invite all interested parties to submit abstracts and share their experiences and results about the implementation and ongoing work with SNOMED CT.

By disseminating your results and experiences we can collectively learn and advance the use of SNOMED CT, with the objective of improving the quality of care and services for patients and users!

We encourage all those who have implemented SNOMED CT or are currently working on it to consider submitting an abstract. Please find further details on the event here: SNOMED CT Expo 2023.

Kind regards, Kai Kewley